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Summary: Action: 
Perth Football League matches are cancelled for 
the weekend 24th April 2021.  

Information only 
 

 
As per the WA Government announcement this afternoon, community sport is cancelled for this weekend. 
 

• This means that all Perth Football League matches are cancelled for this weekend.  
 

• Players are not permitted to train at their club during this lockdown period 
 

• Clubs, as licensed and recreational venues, cannot open during this lockdown period. 
 
At this stage, no decision has been made by the League on replaying the fixtures scheduled for 24th April 2021, or 
if equal points are awarded to both teams or all matches are treated as an abandoned match.   
 
We will wait for any potential community spread of COVID-19, possible extension of lockdown restrictions and 
WA Government directions next week. 
 
For further information go to https://healthywa.wa.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 

 


